
Whitehorse Manor Infant School   
Newsletter Monday 23rd February 2015 

 
 
 

Dear parents and carers, 
 

Parent Consultation Evenings are as follows: 
Tuesday 10th March 3:30-6:30pm 

Wednesday 11th March 3:30-5:00pm 

Thursday 12th March 3:30-6:30pm 
 

Time slots are up outside classrooms for parents to sign up.  If you are unable to come into school to sign up then 
please phone Mrs Soggee in the office who will help you. 

 
Parental questionnaire 

Please go to our website www.pegasusacademytrust.org and look in the news section for the story about how to 

complete an anonymous online questionnaire.  Alternatively you can come into school on Thursday 26th between 8:45-
10:00 to complete one online if you do not have online access at home.   

 
Parents connect 

We would like to invite parents to attend our next Parents Connect meeting on Thursday 26th February.  This meeting 

gives parents a chance to network over a cup of tea!  Many parents were pleased to discover at the last meeting that 
children can attend a free film screening on a Saturday morning at Thornton Heath Library.   

     
Individual school photographs 

The school photographer will be in school on Monday 16th March.  Please look out for a separate letter giving more 

details. 
 

Friday 6th March- World Book Day  
Children are dressing up as one of the characters from their year group text.  A letter was sent out before half term 

outlining details.  Check with your class teacher if you have any queries. 
 

Friday 13st March- Comic Relief  

We are asking that children wear something red or a Comic Relief tee shirt and donate £1 for this worthy charity. ‘Red 
Noses’ will be on sale in the office nearer the time.  

 
Class assemblies 

All assemblies take place in the hall and start at 9:30am 

Willow Class assembly 5th March 
Ash Class assembly 19th March 

 
Uniform and PE kits 

Please ensure your children have plimsolls, a white tee shirt and black shorts for PE lessons and these, along with all 
items of school uniform, are named. In colder weather, children can wear tracksuits when doing PE outside. Stud 

earrings are the only jewellery which can be worn at any time in school.  I would like to remind you that if children 

wear boots to school then they need to change into black school shoes when they arrive.   
 

Book amnesty 
We have noticed that our stocks of the class reading books that go home with the children are greatly depleted.  Please 

can everyone have a good look through their reading books at home and check if you have any school ones? These can 

easily be identified as they have the school stamp on the inside cover.  It doesn’t matter how many you find at home 
we just want to get as many back as possible.  So no questions will be asked! 

 
Last day of term Friday 27th March   

 
      Thank you for your continued support 

 

Sharon Russell             
Head of School 

http://www.pegasusacademytrust.org/

